
	 Since Covid, we are gradually building back the choral 
program, with vocal workshop/flexible rehearsals and choral 
special music once a month.  We are working on music for 
December 11 “Lessons and Carols” Service.  Any aspiring or 
former singer is welcome to join!  We strive to rehearse and to 
perform in as safe of an  environment as possible.  


 	 Choir Rehearsals are currently  held in the sanctuary the First 
& Third Thursdays the month, at 6:30 p.m. and the last Sunday 
morning of the month, following the worship service – 11:30 
a.m.  December rehearsals will vary, as we prepare for “Lessons 
and Carols” on December 11 morning worship service.  



